
 
 

October 14, 2022 

 

Wanda  Curlee 

School of Business 

 

Dear Wanda,  

 

Vision Award  - 

Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 

Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving a Vision Award for those who provide a transformative 

experience, creating learning experiences, stu 

 

A peer noted:  

 

It has been almost a year since the School of Business changed the leadership structure.  We have 

department chairs who were deeply committee to their respective programs when they were program 

directors.  These individuals were proactive in seeking opportunities to make their programs competitive 

in the market place as well as attempting to create a niche in territories that our competition arrived before 

us. 

As department chairs, they have continued their work of excellent, especially in the external market and 

communities.  They understand the concept of "leading forward" and securing a place in our New Norm. 

 

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 

University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 

Provost 
 


